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March 3, 2017

Eric Babson

babson@math.ucdavis.edu

1094 Cragmont Avenue

Berkeley CA, 94708

Dear Mr President:

I am concerned about ethics. The Attorney General lied under oath.

The ethics office recommendations regarding Ms Conway and yourself have

been ignored. The CREW lawsuit and Global Alliance penthouse purchase

are early reminders of the reasons for these recommendations. Te appear-

ance of conflict will weaken public confidence as well as the effectiveness of

foreign policy.

Please assure me that you will move to eliminate ethical conflicts.

I am very proud to be a US resident and a large part of that derives

from our governance for the people.

Sincerely,

Eric Babson


